
 
 

  
  
  
  
       18th October 2010 

Invitation – Armistice Day Service, Carol Service, Burns Supper and Lunches 

Dear Member 

The Armistice Day Service will be held in the school on Wednesday 10th November at 11am.  

This is a very moving ceremony and we would welcome all who would like to join us.  Prof. Ian 

Colligan, O.B.E. and the school captains will lay the wreaths.  Seating will be available for those 

unable to stand for the duration of the service after which the school will serve tea and coffee 

in the staff room.  Please let me know if you will be attending the service and/or the lunch 

afterwards in the Invercarse Hotel (12 noon) by Monday 8th November.  This lunch is held in the 

restaurant of the hotel and attendees choose and pay from the normal Redwood Lounge Lunch 

Menu. 

The School Carol Service will be held in Logie St John’s Parish Church, Blackness Avenue, on 

Tuesday 21st December at 7.30pm.  All will be made very welcome, both at the service and the 

refreshments afterwards. 

The Burns Supper 2011 will be held in the Invercarse Hotel on Monday 24th January 2011 at 

7pm for 7.30pm.  Tickets priced £17.00 can be obtained from me or members of the Council 

listed below.  Cheques should be made payable to “Harris Academy FP Association”.  Requests 

for table reservations to me please by Friday 14th at the latest.  As final numbers are required 

by the hotel by Saturday 22nd we regret that there can be no refunds for anyone cancelling 

after Friday 21st.  President, John Baxter, will preside on the evening.  Jimmy Lockhart will 

address the haggis,  Andrew Johnstone (former Head Teacher) will propose the Immortal 

Memory, with David Wright Toasting the Lasses and Anne Markham replying.  Music in the form 

of song will be provided by Mrs Dorothy Hunter and her accompaniest and the school piper will 

play for us.  

Lunches will as usual be held on the first Mondays in December, March, June and September.  

All will be held in the Invercarse Hotel at 12 for 12.30 apart from the June lunch which will be 

held in West Park.  They have particularly requested that we return on another occasion to give 

them the opportunity to make amends for the very poor meal which was served at the 125th 

Anniversary Lunch. 

Council Members (01382 unless otherwise stated) 

John Baxter  739997 Ian and Isobel Colligan 665195 

Dorothy Drummond 668619 Helen Dalzell   774493 

Anne Simmers  566784 Fiona Smart   665395 

David Wallace  667072 David Wright  

Joan Yeaman  668601 Rosemary Matheson-Dear 669020 

 

I enjoyed meeting many of you at the 125th Anniversary lunch and look forward to meeting up 

again at a future event. Finally, if anyone now has an email address can they please let me know.  

Thanks    

 
99 Denoon Terrace, Dundee.  DD2 2DG 

Tel: 01382 665195     

Email: harrisfps@blueyonder.co.uk  

 


